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May 22, 2020 

 

Dear Trinity Church Family and Friends, 

In preparation for reopening this Sunday May 24, 2020 at 10:00 a.m. we would like to remind 
you of the recommendations put forward by the Trinity Health Team and approved by the Elder 
Board. 

1. If you or someone in your family is sick or has a fever, please stay home. 

2. If you are feeling uneasy about attending, please worship with us using digital format. 

3. If you are at risk, please stay home. 

4. If you plan to attend, please use the following screening tool published by Spectrum Health 
each week prior to attending. ​https://covid19symptomchecker.spectrumhealth.org/welcome… 

5. Please visit the check in station upon entering through the main doors. The doors will be 
propped open or held open for you. To avoid delays, you might consider arriving early. 

6. Please sit with your household and observe recommended social distancing. 

7. We are using the sanctuary, narthex, restrooms and nursery. Please refrain from entering 
other areas in the church to minimize sanitation requirements. 

8. The nursery is available for parents to care for their children. It will not be staffed. 

9. Until further notice, we are suspending the following: 

i. Sunday School 

ii. Downtown Children’s Ministries 

iii. Youth Group 

iv. cookie and coffee time 

10. There is hand sanitizer available. 

11. Masks are not required, however, if you prefer to wear one, please do so. Disposable masks 
will be available at the check in desk. 

12. There will be a box in the back for giving. You can also give online at 
www.mytrinitychurch.com​ or mail to the church. 

13. If you would like to socialize after the service, we recommend moving outdoors to do so. 

Our plan is to resume cautiously and reevaluate on a regular basis. We look forward to a time of 
simple family worship with all who can attend. 

 

Trinity Health Committee 
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